
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: jess clark
To: Board of Public Works
Subject: Re: Public Hearing information Oct. 7th 4.45 pm
Date: Monday, October 5, 2020 9:55:28 AM

I registered above, but am unable to speak during the meeting.  Could you please pass along
my comment below to be included in the meeting.  Thank you.

Resident of Jackson Street implores the board to reconsider this project, and only complete the
projects that are funded by the taxes residents are already paying.  The tax rates are high in
this neighborhood already and additional charges to residents is a financial burden.  During
this time of pandemic and financial insecurity, large costs like this, that are expected to be paid
by residents is unreasonable and unwanted.  I do not want to pay for these updates, and do not
believe that my property value goes up as explained, nor do I believe the rates indicated for
repayment are reasonable.  I do not support any projects that require residents to pay out of
pocket.  Please consider only do projects that are covered by the high taxes we are already
paying.  Thank you.

Thank you

On Fri, Oct 2, 2020 at 11:05 AM Board of Public Works
<boardofpublicworks@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Jess,

 

You can register to speak at the meeting here: https://www.cityofmadison.com/clerk/meeting-
schedule/virtual-meetings/register?meeting-id=50045. The Jackson St public hearing is item 5 on
the agenda. If you’d like to also leave a written comment you can reply to this email and I will
make sure it gets to the board members before the meeting.

 

Regards,

 

Lesley Parker

Pronouns: she/her/hers

City Engineering Division

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Room 115

Madison, WI 53703

(608) 264-9277
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From: jess clark <jessflyingyogi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 8:36 AM
To: Board of Public Works <boardofpublicworks@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Public Hearing information Oct. 7th 4.45 pm

 

 

My name is Jess and I received a notification that public hearing about the engineering
project 11190 for property owners on Jackson Street.  I would like to state a strong objection
to this project.

 

Please send instructions on how to participate  in this public meeting which is Wednesday
Oct. 7th, 2020 at 4.45 pm

 

Thanks you 

jess
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